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Sep 24, 2017

A Delegation from Bareen Hospital Visits AAU

In the context of further enhancing the educational experience of the students of the university,
Al Ain University of Science & Technology — Abu Dhabi Campus, represented by Dr. Amer
Qasim, AAU Vice President, received a delegation from Bareen Hospital, comprising of, Dr.
Ahmad Fakih, Obstetrician and Gynecologist, Dr. Rana Abu Mrad, Nephrology and
Hypertension /Internal Medicine Specialist, and Mr. Ali ElSayed, Business Development
Manager, in the presence of Dr. Sawsan Abu Hamdah, Deputy Dean of the College of
Pharmacy — Abu Dhabi Campus and Dr. Hani Jarrah, Deputy Dean of the Deanship of Student
Affairs.

The two parties discussed the potential cooperation to maximize the opportunity to exchange
information, share ideas and to identify opportunities for sustainable collaboration.

The AAU Vice President stressed on the importance of combining the academics with practical



involvements through exchanging experiences and providing opportunities for practical training
for the university students in Bareen Hospital, as well as to open opportunities for cooperation in
the field of education, community engagement, and scientific research.

Press Release Link


https://aau.ac.ae/en/news/2017/a-delegation-from-bareen-hospital-visits-aau
http://www.tcpdf.org

